21st October 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,
Many thanks for your support for this half term.

Thanks to all who attended the Parents and Carers’ evening and we look forward to
the Book Look offered on Wednesday 2nd November after school until 5.30pm.

Many thanks to Y3 for their wonderful assembly reminding us all about Baptism and
we look forward to Y2 leading us in their assembly on 3rd November.

Individual and sibling photographs are on Tuesday 1st November.

The new school menu starts after half term and vouchers for the holidays will be
emailed to all that are eligible.

The Times Tables day was a great success and we will host another day in the next
half term.

Uniform is still here to be collected and will be available on the first day back also.
Many thanks for all of the contributions and collections that took place today!

ATTENDANCE FOR THE HALF TERM

Year Group Attendance

Nursery 85.3%

Reception 85.9%

Y1 93.5%

Y2 92.1%

Y3 93.2%

Y4 98% WELL DONE!
Y5 93.4%

Y6 92%

Whole School Attendance. 93.7%.

We still need to be aiming for 97%.

We look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 31st October.
Have a lovely break.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates
Headteacher



